Borough of Longport
Planning /Zoning Board
February 28, 2018

The meeting has been properly advertised and a copy of the meeting schedule was posted on the bulletin board in
Borough Hall.The meeting was called to order and Open Public Meeting Notice was announced. Flag salute was

conducted. Roll Call: Chairman Tom McAllister, Vice — Chairman, Joel Goldman, Len Geria, Steve O’Leary, Richard

Hirsch, Joe Marcasciano, and Michael Affanato.

BOARD RE-ORGANIZATIO

APPLICATIONS FOR VARIANCE RELIEF:

ALBERT & DOROTHY McGEE — 108 SOUTH 22"° AVENUE - BLOCK: 17 LOT: 11 - RSF — 1 ZONING DISTRICT.

The applicant is represented by Mr. David Frisch, Esquire and is seeking to renew a Bi-Rite Subdivision that was

approved by the Board on January 20, 2010.

The Public Portion Opened/Closed.

A motion in the affirmative was made by Michael Affanato, seconded by Richard Hirsch.

The vote: All votes were in the affirmative. Application approved.

ARNOLD & SANDRA GALMAN - 113 SOUTH 29" AVENUE - BLOCK: 39 LOT: 1 RSF -1 ZONING DISTRICT.

The applicant is represented by Mr. Eric Goldstein, Esquire and is seeking variance relief for Front Yard, Lot

Coverage and Number of parking spaces.

The Public Portion was Opened/Closed.

A motion in the affirmative was made by Michael Affanato, seconded by Richard Hirsch.

The vote: 2 Votes Affirmative - 5 Votes Negative. Application denied.

ZONING OFFICER BRUCE FUNK ADDRESSED THE BOARD ON PENDING CRS ISSUES.

With no further business to discuss a motion was made to adjourn.

DRAFT MINUTES POSTED: March 2, 2018 APPROVED MINUTES POSTED: March 28, 2018



